March 23, 2023
Dear WPS Families:

As you may recall, the District canceled school on Friday, December 23rd, the day before the
December school vacation, due to inclement weather. The last day for students is Tuesday,
June 20th.

In addition, the day that was canceled was an early release day. In order to meet contractual

obligations, we have rescheduled the early release day for Friday, April 14th, the day before
the April school vacation. School dismissal times on April 14th will be:

Preschool: 11:50 am

Elementary: 11:50 am

Middle School: 1:10 pm

High School: 12:45 pm
Thank you for your flexibility in accommodating this change.
Sincerely,

Emily J. Parks
Superintendent



